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Additional Redistricting Advisory Committee Meetings Set 
Committee Seeking Public Input on Reapportionment  

 
(Woodland, CA) – Two additional Yolo County Redistricting Advisory Committee meetings have been 
set in an effort to facilitate public input into the process.  Meeting dates are as follows: 
 

June 1 at 6:30 p.m. 
Winters Community Center 
201 Railroad Avenue 
Winters 
 
June 6 at 6:30 p.m. 
Woodland City Council Chambers 
300 First Street 
Woodland 

 
The above meetings are in addition to the one held in Davis on May 11 and the other previously 
scheduled meeting to be held: 
 

May 18 at 6:30 p.m. 
West Sacramento City Hall 
1110 West Capitol Avenue 
West Sacramento 

 
As required by law, the Yolo County Board of Supervisors has established an advisory committee to 
assist in the process of updating supervisorial districts.  The Redistricting Advisory Committee must 
make its recommendations to the Board by August 1 to assist the Board in adopting revised district 
boundaries by September 30 to take effect for the June 2012 primary election. 
 
“The May 11 meeting in Davis was very productive.  The committee heard from residents regarding 
changing district lines and will take all public input into consideration as the process moves forward,” 
said Jeffrey Barry, Chief Deputy Clerk-Recorder and Redistricting Advisory Committee staff. “The 
committee has scheduled these additional meetings so that everyone, regardless of where they live, has 
opportunity to share their thoughts and concerns with the committee.”  
 
For more information, visit: www.yolocounty.org. 
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